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Executive Committee Meeting  
January 30, 2017  
12‐1:30, ADM 167  

Present:  Peter, Shifflett, Schultz-Krohn, Mathur, Frazier, Lee, Feinstein, Faas, Kaufman, 
Kimbarow, Riley, Blaylock, Papazian 

Absent:  Perea, Wong(Lau) 

1.  The minutes of January 11, 2017 were approved (13-0-0). 

2.  Updates: 

a.  From the President: 
President Papazian thanked Vice Chair Stef Frazier for an excellent Senate Retreat. 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

to have cameras all over.  However, UPD is planning to put cameras at the 
entrances/exits of the garages so they can see when someone enters and leaves the 
garage. 

There would be many advantages to locating the proposed BART station to 
downtown. It would benefit our students and faculty and will help eliminate some 
transportation problems. 

The DMH Building repairs have been completed.  Faculty and staff have been very 
happy with the work. Work on the MLK Library may be next.  

d.  From the Vice President of Student Affairs (VPSA):   
The mobile food pantry served 568 students today.  

Admission numbers for freshmen are down by seven applications, transfer 
applicants are up by 519, and graduate applicants are up by 400 to 500.  DeAnza 
Community College sends the most students by far to SJSU. 

3.  The meeting adjourned at 1:37 p.m. 

These minutes were taken and transcribed by the Senate Administrator, Eva Joice on January 
30, 2017. The minutes were edited by Chair Kimbarow on February 5, 2017.  The minutes 
were approved by the Executive Committee on February 6, 2017. 
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